
17th November 2017 - Term 4 Week 6 

What a fantastic night! Thank you to all our guests who came and supported 
us, in particular Jade Georgiou (Warrender), who spoke to us about the                                 
importance of resilience, gratefulness and that 1% which makes the difference 
between making it as an elite athlete. Congratulations to all our award winners 
and a huge shout out to the Hospitality team (Mrs Phllips, Ms Latter and help-
ers) who catered a five star meal for us. Thanks to all our sponsors and to the 
Sports Council who were instrumental in the success of the evening.  
We look forward to next year! 
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Now that we are just over halfway through the term, the theme of leadership still continues 

to be highlighted throughout the school and the Orange community. I would like to personally 

thank all the staff for working hard to mark examinations and assessments to ensure all              

students receive a report that showcases their End of Course achievements. Leadership has 

also been fundamental where many staff have challenged themselves and relieved in                   

positions working hard and ensuring that all students are continuing to participate in                     

engaging lessons across the school.  

Congratulations to the Year 8 Debating Team who are the Regional Champions and now are 

travelling to Sydney at the end of the month for three days to participate in the State Finals. 

Orange High wishes you all the best and are proud that you are going to represent our school 

in this competitive arena.  

Lauren Kerwick a Year 12 student of 2017, is to be congratulated on winning a New South 

Wales State Blue. To qualify for this award, Lauren placed first in the Open Girls 3000m event. 

Lauren is going to Sydney with her family to receive her NSW Blue and we wish her all the 

best.  

Cosette Craig, Year 11 2017, has worked extremely hard this year and has won the                         

The Victor Chang School Science Award. This prestigious award is given to students who have 

excelled in the field of Science. Cosette has certainly shown her exceptional talent in Science 

and we are very proud to see her recognised which will hold her in good stead for her Higher 

School Certificate in 2018.  

The Orange High School Sports Award evening on Wednesday was a wonderful opportunity to 

see many students formally dressed and enjoying a delicious meal provided by Mrs Phillips, 

Miss Latter and the Hospitality Team.  Our inspiring guest speaker, Jai Warrender who played 

Hockey for Australia, spoke to the audience and touched on how important resilience, sheer                       

determination and discipline are when striving to achieve your dream. Well done to Mr Baker, 

Ms Dray and the PE staff for organising such a terrific evening which celebrated our                         

students’ sporting achievements.  

Naidoc Week has been a large part of the Orange Community this week. Our students have 

attended the march, The Junior AECG Awards Evening, Dancing for Health at the Orange                 

Hospital, a Touch Football Carnival, Nairoc, the Glenroi Public School Community Fete and 

have danced at Bletchington and Orange East Public Schools. Many thanks to the Aboriginal 

Education Team for supporting students to participate in these events which enabled them to 

have lots of fun working with other schools in the Orange Community.  

Well done to the 7/8 Cricket Team, coached by Mr Boundy, who won the Dale McIntosh 

Shield. This team is to be congratulated on their team work and ability to work together in a 

game where strategy is of the most importance.  

Orange High School students are taught in an environment where ‘excellence is never an   

accident, it is a result of high intention, sincere effort, intelligent direction, skilful execution 

and the vision to see obstacles as opportunities’. All students, whether they excel in sport or 

academics, are taught by the OHS staff to always take an opportunity and lead others to          

believe in themselves, to like who they are and to never settle for less than they deserve.                                 

I encourage all OHS students and staff to continue to work together, and to continue to              

create the future. 

 

Helene Hamilton 

Relieving Principal 



Congratulations to Kaleb Cook, Hugh Middleton and Blake Weymouth who represented Western in boys cricket this week, 
finishing a commendable 5th. A HUGE congratulations to Hugh and Blake who have been selected in the NSW CHS U/15 
cricket team. Well done boys and all the best for the all schools competition. 

Last Friday, Orange High held a special Remembrance Day ceremony to recognise the official end of World War I and to                 
commemorate the sacrifice and service made by many men and women. To further pay our respects, on Saturday our 2018 
Captains, Elijah Smyth and Ellie Owens, were invited to represent Orange High School at the annual wreath laying ceremony 
at Robertson Park cenotaph. 





 

Cost is: $20.00 for a copy of the magazine 

                    $7.00 for a copy of the CD 

To place and order you can:  

 Email the school on orange-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 Phone 6362 3444 and ask for Claire     OR 

 Fill in the form below and get your student to return it to the front office 

(don’t forget to give your name, a phone number, the name and year of your student  

and  whether  you require a magazine or a CD) 

ORDER FORM MIRROR MAGAZINE 

Student Name……………………………………………………………………………….  Year ……………….. 

Parent Name …………………………………………………………………………….. 

Contact details (Phone/email) ………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Payment may be made by cash, cheque or Eftpos 

Item Cost No of copies  

required 

Total owed 

Hard copy Mirror Magazine $20.00   

CD Mirror Magazine $ 7.00   



CAMPBELL PATON & TAYLOR 
Solicitors 

Clerical Traineeship  

An opportunity exists in our busy firm for a motivated, energetic person to undertake a traineeship in admin-
istration and provide clerical support to our partners and staff. 
 
This entry-level position would suit a recent school leaver or a person wanting to pursue a career in legal sup-
port who is prepared to undertake a Certificate 3 in Office Administration (Legal) whilst learning on the job.   
 
Please send written applications to:  
 

The Office Manager 
Campbell Paton & Taylor 

P O Box 1068 
Orange NSW 2800 

email:sonia@cptlegal.com.au 
 

Applications close 27 November 2017  


